
Star Award
N -  Sahara 
RB - Ruby 
RG - Fynley

1B - Chenar 
1G - Amelia
2B - Demi

2G - Ruben
3B - Khurshida

3G - Malaya
4B - Nicola
5B - Alexa

5G - Stevie-Ella
6B - Teairra
6G - Justin

Achievements 

this Week

Core Award
N -  Gabriella
RB - Hunter
RG - Hayden
1B - Manha

1G - Maddison
2B - Yasir

2G - Dominik
3B - Sienna
3G - Maisey 
4B - Jacob 
5B - Harry
5G - Tyler
6B - Ruby

6G - Mariam

Attendance Award

RB -Melodii 
RG - Zayn 
2B - Ariva 

2G - Amelia
4B -  Daisy-Mae

 

Hello Parents and Carers, 
 

It is hard to believe we have reached the Easter holiday break so quickly; time has definitely flown by! 
I hope everyone remains well at home and you are looking forward to the break. 

 
Thank you for the amazing attendance levels for so many children. Please keep up the great work after Easter and please also
try very hard to be on time each morning. A reminder the gate closes at 9.00am so an extra five minutes on those alarms will

make all the difference to your child’s start to the day!
 

Thursday and Friday saw lots of skipping in school courtesy of Dan the Skipping Man’s service. I have been amazed at the skills
of the children and how they have developed for some children; great fitness and I am very jealous I can’t keep up! 

Year 5 and 6 take home some Park Ranger packs for the break, so please make use and attempt some challenges over the
break with your families. Especially useful as the lockdown rules apply for that little bit longer.

 
Well done to all the Easter Egg entry children. There have been some really great attempts and skilfull entries. The details of

winners follow.
 

Some reminders: 
Please ask all children to dismount bikes and scooters and walk around school to ensure everyone's safety. There are still some
children cycling around the school premises and it is dangerous. Please ensure also that children have a helmet for their safety

at all times. The bike sheds are still freely available, so please make good use of them.
Please ensure arrival at school on Seymour Road is by foot to avoid accidents and problems.

 
We return on the 12th April at 8.45am. Please be on time and prepare children on the Sunday before school for a good night’s

sleep. It really helps to prepare for the routines ahead.
 

In the meantime, have an amazing fortnight off and enjoy the break. We look forward to nearer normality as we return next half
term and I hope everyone can relax and enjoy the break but more importantly, I hope you stay very, very safe and well.

 
With my very best wishes for Easter and beyond, 

Mrs Robinson
 

Gateway Gossip 
26th March 2021

Spring 
is here! 



Headteacher
 award 

Staff Shoutout!

Headteacher
 award 

Let's Celebrate!Let's Celebrate!Let's Celebrate!
Miss Whitby for  your hard work

and commitment to  
school and your pupils and 

always adapting to 
changes with  a positive

attitude. 
 
 
 
 

Mr Maughan 
for supporting everyone,

always. Particularly the NQT
and students in school. And

always with a smile!
 

 
2B - Suzie

4B - Amelia 
 
 

 House Teams 

100%100%
WINNERWINNER

N Aurora
RB Amelia
RG Bella

1B Devon
1G Olivia
2G Shaye
2B Laicee
3G Jenson
3B Conor

4B Maddison
4G Poppie

5B Jake
5G Charlie
6G Leah
6B Alfie

 
Well done to

all our
winners! 

Friday 26th March 
Break up for Easter

Monday 12th April 
School open to all 

Earheart

Dates 
To Remember

King

 

Naveah
Rocky 

Viktoria
Anna

Tio
 
 

Curie
Newton

Class 
winners

 this week
 are ..

   2B 
  5B

Reader's 

 of the 

week

Renee
Finlay

Lacey-May
Alice
Sky

 



Easter at Gateway!   

Well done to all our winners! All entries were amazing! 

Nursery
1st place

Libby
2nd Place

Tobias
3rd Place

Aurora and Evony-J

Reception
1st place

Teddie and Phoebe
2nd Place

Ethan and Cole
3rd Place

Harley-Rio and Zayn

Year 4 
1st place

Jacob and Callum
2nd Place

Ebonie and
Laighton
3rd Place

Isla and Tyler

Year 1 
1st place 

Molly and Amelia
2nd Place 

Sienna and Evie
3rd Place

Roman and Ruby

Year 6
1st place
Teairra

2nd Place
Fabian

3rd Place
Julia and Hollie

Year 2
1st place

Tillie-May and
Kayden

2nd Place 
Tilly and Karol

3rd Place
Elliana and Ricp

Year 3 
1st place

Tillie and Maisey
2nd Place 

Saffron-Eva and Zak
3rd Place

Krystal and Mackenzie

Year 5 
1st place

Tyler and Chloe
2nd Place

Olivia and Kyle
3rd Place

Kyle, Neon and
Christian 



Gateway’s Amazing Learning!  
Creativity is intelligence

having fun.

A L B E R T   E I N S T E I N



Mrs Riley’s
Attendance
Winners!

 

 

Dan the
skipping

man! 

Have a lovely
half term! 

£10.00 Amazon Gift Voucher 
Liam 6B 

 
Egg plus board game 

Stevie 5G and Maisey 3G
 

Chocolate bunny plus game 
Lucy RG and Skarlet 1G

Our remote learner winners have 
received their bikes today! Enjoy your

new bikes girls!  
 

Mr Walsh and 
Charlotte  

Mr Kenny and 
Amelia

 


